
 
 

 

Proposed Amendment Open for Comment 
 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities invites public comment on 9 CSR 10-5.190 
Background Screening for Employees and Volunteers. The proposed amendment was 
posted earlier this year and includes responses to comments received. Please send 
comments to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov by June 29, 2018.  When submitting comments, please 
include the section and subsection number (s) with your comments. 
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